
Our school is immensely proud that we take part 
in The Daily Mile. After fundraising with the PTA 
and Bag Packing in Morrisons we are almost ready 
to start construction of our running track!

 Laura Weightman has kindly agreed to open our 
running track in October and for our final push we 
need your help!

We need 100 tonnes of sub- base which is £18 
per tonne. Would you ( or a local business like to 
sponsor a tonne or more?)
Please share on Facebook and comment on our 
page or ring school and ask for Belinda Athey- 
01665574222.
Many thanks in advance!


